
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 26, 2021  

  
 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio  

Chair  

Committee on Transportation  

and Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

The Honorable Sam Graves  

Ranking Member  

Committee on Transportation 

and Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

  

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves,  
 

I am requesting funding for the Lakewood Boulevard Corridor Capacity Enhancement Project in 

surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the City of Lakewood, California and the project is located 

at Lakewood Boulevard, Lakewood, CA 90712. 

  

The funding is designated to provide a complete street corridor  that  elevates  Lakewood 

Boulevard as  a  Complete  Green  street  with  enhanced  Active Transportation Elements, 

supports robust public transportation, provides for stormwater retention  and  infiltration  with  

native  drought  tolerant  landscape,  while  retaining  the existing   vehicular   capacity,   and   

enhancing   traffic   flow   with   roadway   capacity enhancements  such  as  signal  

improvements  and  coordination  and  improved  turning movements. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  

Sincerely,   

  

                                                              

Linda T. Sánchez  

Member of Congress   
 


